
Log in to Grass Roots with your number and password which you can obtain from NFPBCS if you have lost it 

If you own ponies they will then show up but if several members of your family register in their own names you may find your list is smaller than expected 
and the other ponies will need the family member to log in to find their ponies 

We are working to find a solution to this 

 

 

 

 

 

If you simply wish to search for a pony you click on the magnifying glass in the top left which brings up a box for you to put part of ponies name Remember 
that some older prefixes are still two words but new ones are one word ie Mallards Wood  or Bullhill If you are looking for a pony that may have died click 
on the circle for all animals Some names are hyphenated so you may need to try alternatives. Often ponies mentioned on facebook are not spelt correctly 
or are missing part of their name 


